From:  Nordin <monhrs@pop.jaring.my>

Date:  Saturday, October 02, 2004 8:29 PM

To:  project@iaia.org project@iaia.org
Subject:  Dr Vun L.W.

Dear Me N Tiapo,
 

I understand the above-named a lecturer from the Environmental Science Programme, School of Science & Technology, Universiti Malaysia Sabah, is applying for a small grant from the CBBIA to work on research aimed at enhancing the input of biodiversity and ecological content of environmental impact assessments (EIA). I strongly support his application.

 

Dr Vun is a hard working and capable researcher who was trained by me and others to conduct research on EIAs. He is fully capable of conducting the proposed research and I am confident he will complete it successfully.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Professor Mohd Nordin Hasan PhD, FASc

Adjunct Professor

School of Resource and Environmental Studies

Australian National University

 

and 
 

Regional Vice Chair,
The World Conservation Union IUCN
